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MINUTES FROM THE FIB TECHNICAL COMMITTEE (TC) MEETING 

 

Date:   16 May 2022 

Place:   Online 

Present:  Arne Anderstedt (SWE) – chairman 

   Tobias Karlsson (FIN) 

   Yury Molotkov (RUS) 

   Tor Audun Sørensen (NOR) 

   Frank Peters (NED) – secretary 

Also present: Pär Gustafsson (SWE) - secretary general in SBF 

Not present: Anders Bergström (SWE) 

   Bo Nyman (SWE) – FIB Secretary-General    

   Zinaida Belonoshko (SWE) – FIB  

   Kjell Anderstedt (SWE) – FIB  

 

1 QUESTIONS FOR FIB EC 

 

This meeting only had one discussion item. 

TC has put together three questions for FIB EC. Before these questions are answered it is not 

possible to continue the work in this committee. 

 

1 When can TC make decisions regarding the FIB calendar for 2022-2023? 

 Extra remark from Finland: The WCS Y21 is in December. There is no room for moving 

this date due to icetimes, financials etc. Norway is maybe able to send their A-team to 

participate, but that would be of course out of the competition. 

 

2 What are the financial conditions for various tournaments? 

 

3 Representative of RRC in TC? 

 Olle Modin has stepped down as chairman in FIB Rules and Referees Committee (RRC). 

TC wants to have a representative of RRC in their meetings so the communication 

between TC and RRC can be easy. 

 

 

 

Next online meeting: Tuesday 7 June 2022 

14:00-15:00 CET 

 

 


